
 

Public Communications Report: September 2 – September 30, 2012 

Between September 2, 2012 and September 30, 2012, the public submitted communications to Puget 
Sound Energy about the Sammamish-Juanita 115 kV Transmission Line Project.  

Communications from the public are listed by date received. A few things to keep in mind about the 
report: 

This report includes communications from the public about the project via letters, emails and 
phone calls.  
The report does not include those communications where commenters requested their 
comments not be shared with the public. In addition, the report does not include 
communications regarding right of entry or specific property concerns, nor does it include 
communications from the advisory group or the media. 
Email communications sent to info@sammjuan115.com are sent an auto-reply. To the extent 
possible, communications requesting information are responded to by the PSE team. 
Phone conversations are summarized by the PSE staff member who took the call. 
To the extent possible, all commenters are added to the project mailing list unless they request 
not to be on it. 
Personally-identifying data, such as name, phone number or address, have been removed from 
this report to protect privacy. 
The report includes communication location maps, which are based on the commenter’s 
address. If the commenter did not provide an address, then the communication was not 
mapped. 
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Maps of Communications Received from September 2 – September 
30, 2012 
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